é CAMERON COMMUNITY COUNCIL

Our Local Place Plan
“Drop In"” Saturday 13th April, Cameron Hall

Local Place Plans were introduced by the Planning (Scotland) Act 2019.
They offer communities the opportunity to develop proposals for their local areas,
expressing their aspirations and ambitions for the future, by feeding in to
an ultimately better-informed local planning system.

A big thank you to everybody in Cameron who contributed their thoughts in 2023.
Your feedback will form the basis of our 2024 submission for Cameron.

Thanks to a change of deadline, there is now a further opportunity to express your views.
It is timely to consider the future, with a new plan for Golf Development by A&M Fife
under discussion for Feddinch and a potential extension proposal for the
current housing development at Lathockar from Niven Homes.

You can express any new views by e-mail, via the website (details overleaf) or by coming along
to our “Drop In” event at Cameron Hall on Saturday 13th April, from 1pm - 5pm.

At our Cameron Hall “Drop In” you can see details of the new Feddinch and Lathockar proposals.
You can also meet members of the new Cameron Community Council.

We do hope to see you on Saturday 13th April!

www.cameroncc.org.uk




Cameron Local Place Plan
New Comments Invited by end of April 2024

How?
By attending “Drop-In"at: Cameron Hall, Saturday 13th April, 1-5pm
By e-mail to: cameroncommunitycouncil@gmail.com
Via the Contact Us option at: www.cameroncc.org.uk
By telephone to: CCC Secretary on 07703 106 834

. Planning
e.g. areas zoned for future development and for what reason

. Transport
e.g. bus and Flexi bus, walking and cycling provision i.e. paths

. Roads
e.g. potholes, speeding/speed limits, traffic calming, gritting

. Education provision
e.g. nursery/primary/secondary schools/play areas

. Health facilities

. Council services
e.g. bin/recycling, play parks, libraries including location

+ Any other issue you may think relevant

CCC Members

Ralph Sprot (Chair), Audrey Harte (Vice), Martin Baird (Treasurer),
Carole Stewart (Secretary), Kimberley Bennett, Christine Clark, Innes Wright.

We welcome new members, whether in voting, co-opted or nominated roles.
Do come along to our meetings at Cameron Hall, 6.30pm
on the third Wednesday of the month (bar July & December).

Details at www.cameroncc.org.uk
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